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and social media users on
Thursday criticized the state
of American politics after a
prominent Republican
criticized some of his
party's leaders and said the
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Senator and former
presidential candidate John
McCain came during a speech
at a speech center in the
Arizona town of Mesa,
Arizona, as part of a book
tour. McCain said Americans
must learn to “respect”
others “regardless of who
they are or what they
believe.” He specifically
criticized “white
supremacists” and “people who
discriminate.” FOX NEWS EX-
COMMERCE ADVISER ARNOLD
SCHWARZENEGGER CALLS TRUMP
'FUTURE PRESIDENT,' WARNS
AGAINST 'SLIME' IN DEMOCRATIC
PARTY “My America is a place
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where we tell the truth about
the world as we see it
without fear or favor,” he
said in the speech, according
to Fox News. “We will not
cower in fear when rounding
up and confining people based
on who they are or what they
believe in.” McCain also
criticized President Donald
Trump, saying he is “in over
his head” on foreign policy
and intelligence matters and
is “willing to use the
military... against our
friends, allies and
partners,” the Huffington
Post reported. “He’s a
reckless president who seems
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to be (on) a permanent
campaign trail,” he said. His
comments were met with a
mixture of applause and
criticism online. “We can’t
make America great again
because it was never that
great. It was never going to
be great with this clown as
our president,” wrote
Washington Post reporter
Jenna Johnson. “He made a
mistake apologizing for Steve
Bannon,” she continued. “But
he has absolutely zero
capacity to sort out
America’s priorities, and his
party is repeating the same
mistakes he made.” Republican
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strategist Bruce Haynes told
the outlet the
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